

Dade Middle School Band



February 16, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have several exciting updates to share with you! Below is a list of upcoming dates that are for the DMS Bands.

Friday, March 25 - Fruit/Garbage Bag Sale Party. Any student who sold 10 or more cases of either product is invited to an afternoon of silliness. From 3:30 – 7:00 at DCHS there will be pizza, a nerf party(students bring their own and we will have some to share), epic hide and go seek, video games, and more.

Saturday, March 26 - Mattress Sale. More details coming soon.

Tuesday, April 5 - DMS Band Concert. We had to move the concert up two days due to a schedule conflict. Report time is 6:30(in the seat ready to warm up, not walking in). Concert is at 7pm in the DCHS Auditorium.

Friday, May 13 - DMS Band/Chorus Dollywood trip. There will be another letter coming soon with more details. This is a reward trip for all the hard work the students have put forth throughout the school year and is subject to school field trip policies.

Please note, we have many students who have not paid their band fees. These fees must be paid before payments for this trip will be accepted. We try to keep all fees to a minimum, but materials are very expensive and are unlike other classrooms that pass out classroom supply lists. DMS band fees are only \$25 per year and you can log into Charmsoffice.com to view if you have previously paid or not. Instructions on how to log into Charms are located in the handbook.

We are so excited to share these dates with you and look forward to seeing you soon! If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at chrischance@dadecs.org, heatherchance@dadecs.org, or call 706-657-6491 DMS, 706-657-7517 DCHS.

Chris Chance
Director of Bands

Heather Chance
Asst Director of Bands